
 
Newsletter #7-October 27, 2023 

Football Mania: 
For week #7 of Football Mania: Roger and Mary 
Ellen Berning won $20.  Congratulations! 
 
Trunk-or-Treat: 
Wow!  We had an excellent turnout for Trunk-
or-Treat on Tuesday evening.  (We are guessing 
we had close to 100 kids participating in this 
activity.)  It was so neat to see all the cute and 
creative costumes.   
     Thank you to our PEC and Athletic 
Association for sponsoring this activity.  Also, 
thanks to the Galena Ghostbusters and Tim Bell 
from the Hazel Green Fire Department for 
joining us and adding to our evening.  Most of 
all, thanks to everyone who decorated their 
trunks and handed out candy to all our 
participants.   
 
Holy Day of Obligation: 
Wednesday, November 1st is All Saints’ Day 
which is a Holy Day of Obligation.  All the 
students will be attending the Holy Day Mass at 
8:15 a.m.  Feel free to join us.  
 
Conferences:   
If you haven’t already done so, please turn in 
your conference slip to the office.  I have the 
schedule almost completed.  I will be sending a 
slip home in your Friday Folder next week with 
the date and time of your conferences.   
     Thank you for your help with this. 
 
No School: 
As stated on the school calendar that you 
received at the beginning of the school year, 
there will be no school for students on Thursday 
and Friday, November 9th and 10th.  We will 
have parent/teacher conferences on 
Wednesday evening, November 8th from 3:15 to 
6:00 p.m. and on Thursday, November 9th from 
2:00-6:00 p.m.  We look forward to seeing you 
at our conferences. 
 

Veterans’ Day Program: 
Southwestern Schools have invited us to attend 
the Veterans’ Day program on Wednesday, 
November 8th.  Students in grades 4K through 
8th grade will attend this event.  This is a neat 
assembly and an awesome way to honor our 
brave service men and women who are 
currently fighting or have fought in the past for 
our freedom.  We will be taking a bus to this 
event.  Thank you so much for helping us honor 
these brave men and women.   
 
Fee Statements: 
After every quarter, we send home statements 
to let parents know what their balance is on 
their school fees.  This helps the bookkeeper 
and me to double-check our records and 
hopefully avoid any errors.   
     Please check over your statement to make 
sure that our records correlate with your 
records.  Please let me know if there are any 
errors so that we can check them.  Thank you 
for your help with this.  
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
10/27-End of 1st Quarter 
11/1-All Saints’ Day (Mass at 8:15 a.m.) 
11/8 & 11/9-Parent/Teacher Conferences 
11/9-No School 
11/10-No School 
11/12-Home Basketball games with Lancaster 
            Games begin at noon. 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info   
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